



 








Changes for this year:


• Please order by the 10th for the entire month.

• There will be no walkup lunches sold or Venmo lunches and no IOU’s. (Please do not send
your child to school without a lunch ordered).

• If there is an emergency and your child needs a meal, we can charge your account for an
emergency meal ($6.00). You must have a registered account for us to do this. If you need
an emergency meal, please contact Barbara at 205-790-2053.

• We have a new staff this year where English is the second language.  We are trying to
simplify and streamline the serving process in order to accommodate our staff.






























https://christiancatering.ahotlunch.com/login
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/hotlunch-school-software/id1451511654?mt=8
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/hotlunch-school-software/id1451511654?mt=8



